SEPTEMBER

HR BELL PAINTING RAFFLE

IN AID OF BOLIVIAN-GERMAN CHARITY
‘THE VILLAGE FOUNDATION’

Bolivia is one of the poorest nations in Latin America. In rural Bolivia many children in remote farming
communities have to walk great distances to get to school every day, consequently many children drop out of
education. The Village Foundation pays mothers who live in a village where there is a school to accommodate
and care for these children during the school week, while at the weekend they return home to their families.
The money donated benefits not just the children but also the impoverished host mothers, and through them
the wider village economy.

‘Looking Upwards’ (framed, 18 x 24 cm, oil on canvas) is a painting by HR Bell inspired by 5 months in Bolivia.
One raffle ticket costs 10 euros*, please donate generously. The draw takes place on 1 September 2016.

In order to participate in the raffle please donate on our fundraising page by clicking and donating to the
“"need” 'HR Bell painting raffle’:

* Please note, if you donate 20 euros you will get two raffle tickets, 30 euros will get you three tickets and so on. All amounts raised are transferred directly and completely to
the Village Foundation. The painting can be picked up in London. A delivery is possibly if the winner assumes the costs.
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